COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wiltshire Road,
Wokingham, Berks.

4th March 1940,

Dear Sirs,
I am in recelpt of your letter of the
28th ultimo respecting the motorship "PONTFIELD"
and I have to say that in the c¢ircumstances the
Committee, who have had the case before them, have
declddd to amend the date of build from October,
1939 to January, 1940, Flease inform the Owners sccordingly.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyers,
NEWCASTLE.
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